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When I started to do research to find an expert for my drowning case of a 17 year old boy
who jumped off a bridge at a city park into a lake with some friends, I wanted an expert who
could work with me to convince the city that any settlement must include preventative measures
at the park so future drownings could be prevented. I found Dr. Fletemeyer who had vast
experience in water safety as a former rescue recovery diver and currently a professor and
lecturer. Dr. Fletemeyer was able to work with me to get the city to agree to include in our
settlement, training of the local police in water safety and equipping them with assets necessary
and bringing awareness to the community with programs of water safety. Additionally the city
agreed to put equipment on the bridge to help save anyone who might try to jump into the water.
Dr. Fletemeyer suggested things the city's expert did not think of, and they were quite impressed

with him. I highly recommend Dr. Fletemeyer as a water safety expert.

Sincerely,

Richard V. Gray



